Ambler Savings Bank Donates to John James Audubon Education Program
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(from left) Diane Kresge, Ambler Savings Bank Fairview Village Branch Manager; Erin Cohen, Ambler Savings
Bank Retail Officer; Carrie Barron, Assistant Director/Education Manager; Scooter, John James Audubon Center

non-releasable owl; and Jean Bochnowski, Center Director.

AUDUBON — Ambler Savings Bank Retail Officer, Erin Cohen, and Fairview Village Branch Manager, Diane
Kresge, recently presented the John James Audubon Center at Mill Grove with a check for $3,000.

The donation will help fund Audubon’s Creating Schoolyard Habitat program, which works with students and
teachers in Norristown School District to provide in-classroom programming and field trips to the John James
Audubon Center.

During the in-classroom programming, students create schoolyard habitat projects, which serve as an outdoor
classroom, as well as works to reduce runoff, improve water quality, beautify the school grounds, and inspire
environmental stewardship in the community.

“We are excited to partner with the John James Audubon Center and to help fund the Creating Schoolyard
Habitat program,” said Ms. Cohen. “The opportunity to introduce Norristown School District students to a
hands-on and problem-solving education through their environmental in-classroom and field trip programs can
help spark the fire of learning in these future leaders.”

“We are grateful for our new partnership with Ambler Savings Bank that assures students in underserved
Norristown will have the opportunity to experience the scientific inquiry process using Audubon provided tools
and information not otherwise available,” explained Carrie Barron, Assistant Director. “This funding will allow
students to receive Audubon education in their classrooms, schoolyards and at our 212 acre site.”

Ambler Savings Bank, headquartered in Ambler, PA, has locations in Limerick, Schwenksville and Fairview
Village.



